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March 15, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is my sincere pleasure to inform you that KDI School of Public Policy and Management has 
full and partial scholarship opportunities available for outstanding individuals from your 
country for Fall 2016 admissions.  With this scholarship opportunity, we are offering the 
following programs: 

 Master of Public Policy (MPP) 
 Master of Development Policy (MDP) 

 
The KDI School was founded as an affiliated educational institution of the Korea Development 
Institute (KDI), a premier government economic think tank at the forefront of social science 
research for the past 40 years.  Drawing from the resources of the institute, the KDI School 
provides exceptional education that combines current academic theories with comprehensive 
and innovative practical research to support the national vision and key policy agendas. 
 
The quality of our educational programs and faculty rivals with internationally renowned 
institutions, and in 2014 our MPP program has been accredited by Network of Schools in Public 
Policy, Affairs and Administration (NASPAA).  This is the first NASPAA accreditation in 
Korea, and the second outside USA. 
 
All lectures are conducted in English by renowned faculty with established credentials in the 
public and/or the private sector attracting many international students around the globe.  Every 
year, KDI School admits international students from over 70 different countries and about 70% 
of them are from the public sector. 
 
Please feel free to circulate enclosed leaflet among potential candidates in your country.  The 
deadline for application submission is May 25, 2016. 
 
I deeply appreciate your cooperation in advance and look forward to welcoming outstanding 
scholarship beneficiaries from your country in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Hong Tack Chun,  
Dean of KDI School of Public Policy and Management 

mailto:internationaladmissions@kdis.ac.kr
http://admissions.kdischool.ac.kr/

